
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The Philosophy Department at the University of Maryland, College Park is pleased to 
announce the Social Minds Philosophy Graduate Conference, which will take place on 
April 18th and 19th, 2015. Graduate students are invited to submit papers on the topic of 
social cognition, broadly construed to include topics in the philosophy of cognitive 
science, moral psychology, social epistemology, game theory, and the philosophy of 
language. Submissions may be a maximum of 3,000 words, and must be submitted via 
email in .pdf or .docx format to umdsocialminds@gmail.com. Deadline for submission 
is: January 2, 2014.  


